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I'm one of the many Oregonians who values my privacy and my First Amendment 

rights.   

 

Police should not be the ones to decide when to use drones for surveillance.  They 

should be required to go to a judge for authorization and prove that the use of drones 

is justified by the situation.  Regardless of who is in office in Washington, D.C., I 

would oppose giving law enforcement that kind of power.  Under the current 

circumstances, however, there are many people, including immigrants, 

demonstrators, people seeking reproductive care, etc., who would be at risk of losing 

their freedom or having their rights violated.   

 

Please vote no. 

 

 


